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A workshop on “Guidance Towards Emerging Careers and 
Countries” was organized by Pratham U/O IIFM Ltd. at Jaypee 
Siddharth Hotel on 10 May 2023. The session was attended by the 
school counsellor, Ms. Sheetal Dewan, and P.G.T., Ms. Shikha 
Chopra. The education experts at the session discussed at length 
about helping students with their university and course selection, 
application procedure, and post-application process. 
The session intended to provide a platform for information and the 
guidance in handling parents' and students' concerns regarding 
career choices.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


